
Come and meet your neighbours

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

at


HOTEL DU VIN CANNIZARO HOUSE


Tuesday 4th June 2024 at 7.45 for 8.00 p.m. 

Learn what is going on in your local area and discuss local issues.

The evening will end with the opportunity to chat to your neighbours over complimentary 
wine and soft drinks.

We look forward to seeing you. 

WIMBLEDON COMMON WEST 

RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION


Our guest speakers will be Dr. Catherine Nelson, Chair of Trustees, 

The Friends of Cannizaro Park


and

Jacqueline Laurence, Director, The Wimbledon Museum

The AGM is open to existing and new members.
Membership is £10 per household per year.

If you can’t make the AGM, and would still like to join, 
please email the Secretary at WCWRA1@outlook.com

Please see website for revised constitution 
www.wcwra.com
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